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COMMUNITY INFORMATION MEETINGS 
FOR UPCOMING ENVIRONMENTAL WORK AT 

THE FORMERLY USED DEFENSE SITE—MORGAN GENERAL ORDNANCE DEPOT 
MAY 22, 2025, AT SAYREVILLE ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 

 
The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers will be holding two community meetings to provide 
information to the community and answer questions regarding upcoming field work as 
part of a comprehensive environmental investigation of the former Morgan General 
Ordnance Depot site.   
 
May 22, 2005, Sayreville Administration Building, 49 Dolan Street, Sayreville, NJ 

• Poster Session #1: 11:00 AM – 12:30 PM 

• Presentation #1: 12:30 PM (a virtual option will also be available) 

• Poster Session #2: 5:00 PM – 6:30 PM 

• Presentation #2: 6:30 PM (a virtual option will also be available) 
 
Stop by any time during either poster session to talk with Army staff and contractors to 
ask questions.  If you have received a request from the Army to access and investigate 
your property but haven’t received a response, we encourage you to attend. 
 
The site was part of an artillery shell loading plant where a series of severe explosions 
and fires occurred in 1918, which resulted in debris and munitions being scattered 
throughout the area. The area being investigated is 3,156 acres and encompasses 
portions of the Borough of Sayreville, the City of South Amboy, and the Township of Old 
Bridge. Currently, thousands of residential structures and commercial buildings occupy 
most of the land.   
 
Visit the project website at the address below, or use the QR code below, for 
information on how to attend either of the presentations virtually and for additional 
project details: 
 
https://www.nae.usace.army.mil/Missions/Projects-Topics/Morgan-General-Ordnance-Depot/  
 
For any other project questions, contact Christopher Kane, Project 
Manager, U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, (978) 587-1053 (m), 
(978) 318-8025 (o), or christopher.g.kane@usace.army.mil. 
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